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Dear Cumberland councillors

| hope you are well. i am writing to express my strong concerns and objection to the outlined development
proposal DA2023/0130 pertaining to the demolition of existing buildings and operation of new organic
waste transfer station in our community.

One of the pressing concerns is the impact of traffic congestion which is already a major concern in our
residential streets.

The construction of many residential apartments a lot very close to the vicinity of the proposal has caused
major traffic jams not just at peak times but all throughout the day which has a flow on affect to nearby
east street and arthur streets.

I have lived in ince 1992 once which was once a very quiet street now it has turned into a
rabbit hole bypass to avoid the main street being John street .

| urge Cumberland council to strongly consider opposepposial to .

this development and its impacts on residents environmental issues traffic congestion and our flora and
forna.

Thank you for your attention to this matter and await your response.
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